
              

Town Planner’s Review 

Wednesday, September 10, 2025 

 

XII. Conservation Subdivision – Zoning Ordinance.  Continued discussion about 

prospective changes to Article XIX-Conservation Subdivisions. 

 

➢ I recommend that the board revise its review process and:  a) have the staff prepare a 

new draft ordinance to review, keeping in mind the discussions that the Planning 

Board has held so far;  or b) have the staff present the numerous components of a 

conservation subdivision ordinance including staff guidance for each, and the board 

deliberate each component separately with the staff then compiling the results into a 

draft ordinance. 
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